
MOUNT LITERA ZEE SCHOOL
 HARIDWAR
(2018-19)

Dear Parent's, (For Class VI , VII , VIII, IX and X of session 2018-19)   		
This is to bring to your kind notice that there will be regular  school on the following Saturdays 7th April , 21st  April, 5th May, and 12th May for class VI , class VII class VIII, class IX and class X (Session 2018-19)  to compensate the loss in academic days due to delay in school reopening.     
Principal   
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